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ISSUE: POLICE OFFICERS 

The news of three Buffalo police officers shot tonight is heartbreaking, and another

reminder of the bravery and sacrifice made by our law enforcement officials each and every

day. My wife and I are keeping these officers, their loved ones, and their brothers and sisters

in the Buffalo Police Department in our prayers.
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